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MEMORANDUM 

To: Faculty, Staff, and Students, Department of Sociology 
From: Professor William A. Gough, Vice-Principal Academic & Dean    
Date: 22 February 2024 
Re:    Academic Administrative Appointment – Acting Chair, Department of Sociology 
Note: For distribution broadly 

I am writing to inform you that Professor Patricia Landolt has agreed to continue her role as Acting Chair of 
the Department of Sociology until 29 February 2024. 

I thank Professor Landolt for her willingness to continue in this leadership capacity. Her dedication and 
commitment to the Department are commendable. I, together with the decanal team, look forward to 
continuing to work with her. 


